

4th April 2023

Dear Resident (s)

I hope you are all keeping well and enjoying the lighter mornings/ evenings. I wanted to make you aware of some updates on Park.

As from Easter Monday we are changing the rubbish collection days to Mondays and Fridays only, please have your rubbish ready to be collected from 8am. We have made this decision as we don't feel that 3 days a week is necessary, and our teams time is better utilised elsewhere on Park. Please note that the wheelie bins next to the sales office are for office use only, these bins are not provided for residents to use.

A reminder, that commercial vehicles are not permitted to park on Park, anyone failing to adhere to the park rules will be contacted separately with further action now being taken.

Office Easter Bank Holiday hours - (Saturday & Sunday closed)

Good Friday 7th April 10am-4pm Easter Monday 10th April 10am – 4pm

As you will be aware, our swimming pool has been under refurbishment and we are excited to announce that the pool will be opening end of May, please see updates from the Bar with upcoming events that will be taking place over the summer.

We are having new bins / dog bins installed around the Park this week and would like to remind residents again to please pick up after your dogs. Also, dogs must be kept on a lead. We are having more of the road names installed and tarmacking to be finished on Coastal / Shore Drive in the coming weeks.

Finally, we are updating our records and would kindly request you fill out the attached form and return to the office when convenient to ensure we have up to date contact details.

Kind Regards Gemma



I confirm that I give permission to be contacted by Sandy Bay employees on the below phone number and / or email address to receive updates and information regarding the Park.

Name	
Address	
Phone Number/s	
·	
Email Address	
Signed	